
 

March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Re: Years 7 & 8 - Sacha Dench visit Friday 20 March 
 
The Geography department have the unique opportunity to welcome a guest speaker into school 
to discuss her adventures around the world.  This is an exciting opportunity for the students to 
meet such a well-respected adventurer, conservationist and motivational speaker.  
 
Sacha has various awards for her work including the 2018 Britannia Trophy, Woman of the Year 
2017, Environment Campaign of the Year 2017, holds various world records and is a United 
Nations ambassador. 
 
Sacha is a free diver, cave diver, stuntwoman but is most well known for her Flight of the Swans 
adventure.  On this journey Sacha flew 7,000km across 11 countries by paramotor.  This journey 
saw her cross the wilderness of the Arctic tundra, endure injury, brave freezing temperatures, 
and battle through snow and thunder storms.  We have the opportunity for her to meet our 
students before her next adventure when she will fly from the UK to the Republic of the Gambia. 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to fully fund such enrichment activities and greatly appreciate the 
continued support of our parents and guardians.  Therefore, we would be grateful for a 
contribution of £1 to ensure that we can continue to offer such unique experiences to our 
students in the future.  Please make payment on ‘SchoolMoney’ by following the link in the text 
message sent to the primary contact held on our system by Wednesday 18 March 2020. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this activity, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Sixsmith 
at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr T Sixsmith 
Head of Year 7 


